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MEMORANDUM 
 
August 2, 2024                  File No. 24-071201 
 
TO:  Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Tracy Cooper, SEPA Center 
 
SUBJECT: ADDENDUM TO A DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE  

(SEPA FILE #24-071201) 
 

The Department of Natural Resources has filed an addendum to the existing Determination of Nonsignificance 
(DNS) for the Forest Practice Application #2819447. The original DNS was mailed to you on July 12, 2024. 
 
This addendum is being distributed pursuant to WAC 197-11-600 and 197-11-625. It has been determined that 
this new information does not substantially change the analysis of significant impacts in the existing 
environmental document. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


